
Know Before You Go: Ramp Up Your Summer Plans with the Latest Sam Rayburn Project Update 
 
The temperature is “ramping up,” and so is the work on the future Preston Road exit ramp for the Sam 
Rayburn Tollway (SRT) Fourth Lane Project. To keep your summer travel smooth, we want to tell you 
about the important construction work ahead. 
 
Crews are working to build a new ramp to replace the eastbound Parkwood Boulevard and Preston Road 
exit ramps on the SRT, near the Stonebriar area and Dallas North Tollway. This new ramp will separate 
drivers exiting in the Stonebriar area, helping to keep the flow of traffic moving smoothly.  
 
To complete these improvements, the SRT Preston Road exit ramp will be closed to traffic for 45 days 
beginning within a few weeks. We will keep you posted on the exact dates. Please remember to be alert 
and use extra caution while driving in construction zones. 
 
Follow us on Twitter @NTTATravelAlert or NTTA.org to get the latest on potential impacts to your 
commute. Or contact us at projects@ntta.org or 972-628-3134. 
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